
Submission of Cataract Pre-Surgery 
Authorization (CPSA) Request to 

PhilHealth   
All Health Care Institutions (HCIs) are advised to submit 
cataract pre-surgery authorization request to PhilHealth at 
least 7 working days prior the contemplated date of surgery to 
provide the Corporation sufficient time for review.   

Please note that submission of CPSA request during non-
working days such as weekends and official public holidays 
(national and local) shall be processed on the next working 
day.

For inquiries, please call the PhilHealth Regional Office in 
your area. 
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